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I am Esther Springer-Johannesen, running for a Board of Director position for the 2024-2026 term. I hope 
to have your vote.  

For those unfamiliar with me, I have lived at Lake Limerick since 1989 with my husband Chris and my 
dogs. We were "weekenders" for many years. I became a fulltime resident in 2019. I have served on 
various committees and the board off and on since 1992.  

My trade was as a licensed customs broker/ international manager for freight forwarders, clearing and 
managing innumerable types of cargo that were too many to count. My career required dealing with 
multiple federal and state government agencies such as Customs, FDA  

(Food and Drug), F&W (Fish and Wildlife), DOT (Dept of Transportation). I oversaw a staff of anywhere 
from 10 to 50 plus employees. During my career, my favorite time was teaching employees, customs, and 
sometimes individuals within government agencies.  

People often ask why I donate so much time to this community. My response has always said that my 
parents instilled a belief in volunteering and becoming a part of the solution. By volunteering, you 
become a part of the solution to help your fellow neighbors and the community. I do my best to do just 
that.  

Anyone who has attended a recent board meeting knows it is not easy to be on the LLCC board. The 
Board represents all the MEMBERS. There are many hard and unpopular decisions that must be made, 
but I listen to all sides to make the best decisions for the neighbors and community.  

Despite the challenges of being on the Board, I have received many blessings and positive reflections 
from many of you. It makes me want to continue volunteering to represent you and the community. LLCC 
is the absolute best community, and I hope you all will realize just how special this place is.  

I have been the LLCC Treasurer for just over a year now. Looking forward, many things still need to be 
done to prepare for the community's future. I hope that with your vote, I can continue to do so.  

Very truly yours,  

Esther Springer-Johannesen 

 

 

 



 


